
 
 

COUNCIL, 11 July 2018 

 
REPORT OF THE CHIEF EXECTUIVE 

 
Resignation of the Vice-Chairmen of Health and Environment Overview & 
Scrutiny Sub-Committees 
 
Councillors Gillian Ford (Health) and Clarence Barrett (Environment) have 
resigned from their positions as Chairmen of Health and Environment Overview 
& Scrutiny Sub-Committees respectively. 
 
Successors are required to be appointed at the next meeting of Council. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
1 That nominations be received for the appointment of Vice-

Chairmen of the Health and Environment Overview & Scrutiny 
Sub-Committees 

 
 
Staff Contact: Andy Beesley,  

Head of Democratic Services 
 01708 432437 
 Andrew.beesley@onesource.co.uk 
 

 
 

Andrew Blake-Herbert 
Chief Executive 

Background Papers 

 
None. 
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